November 9th 2020



Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been advised by Public Health England that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the school.

We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the situation and are working closely with Public Health England. This letter is to inform you of the current situation. Please be reassured that for most people, coronavirus (COVID-19) will be a mild illness.

The parents of the students in Year 9 who may have been in close contact with the affected student have been contacted by phone this morning and the students have been sent home and will be staying at home for 14 days.

The school remains open to other students and your child should continue to attend if they remain well.

Further Information

Further information is available at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ and please regularly check the school website for updates and guidance

Yours sincerely

Paul Frith

Headteacher